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August 3, 2006 (Agenda) 
 

Local Agency Formation Commission 
105 East Anapamu Street 
Santa Barbara CA  93101 
 
 

LAFCO 06-13 – LeBard Reorganization:  Annexation to Orcutt Fire Protection District/ 
Detachment from Santa Barbara County Fire Protection District   

 
Dear Members of the Commission: 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended this proposal be continued to the next LAFCO meeting.   
 
DISCUSSION 
 
The staff thought this matter would be ready to be heard when we assembled the notice of 
hearing for the August 3 meeting.  As it turns out there are steps that still need to be completed 
before we can place this proposal before the Commission for your determination.  
 
It is therefore recommended the staff be directed to schedule this proposal on the first available 
agenda when it is ready for hearing.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
BOB BRAITMAN 
Executive Officer 
 
cc: Supervisor Joni Gray  

Chief Ron Bennett, Orcutt Fire Protection District   
Chief John Scherrei, Santa Barbara County Fire Protection District 
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